
Support	for	Daines’	Actions	on	the	Yellowstone	Gateway	Protection	Act	
 
Bryan	Wells,	Owner	of	Emigrant	Creek	Cabins	and	Member	of	the	Greater	
Yellowstone	Business	Coalition:	“Thank	you	Senator	Daines	for	all	of	the	hours	you	and	
your	staff	members	have	worked	these	last	2/12	years	to	get	us	to	this	point	today.	You	have	
stood	with	us	through	this	entire	campaign.	Thank	you.”	
 
 


